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TWF applies a gender lens to the Policy Address in today's SCMP!

Dear TWF friends

In case you missed it, please click here for Su-Mei's article in today's SCMP which turns a gender lens
on the recent Policy Address. 

As always, please feel free to reach out to us with any thoughts, comments or suggestions. We
would love to hear from you.

Regards

Lisa Moore
Research & Advocacy Manager 

9A Chun Wo Commercial Centre, 23-29 Wing Wo Street, Sheung Wan 
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